
 

No. 168 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Mr Higgins to the Chief Minister:  
 

  
Trade with Indonesia 

 
1. Would you please advise if the former Ambassador to Indonesia Mr Bill 

Farmer has been appointed as a trade representative, consultant or 

similar role on behalf of the Northern Territory? 

 

2. If the answer to question I is yes would you please provide the details of 

the appointment including the effective date? 

 
 

____________________ 
 


